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CONSENT FORM FOR PHOTOGRAPHY AND IMAGES OF CHILDREN 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SCHOOL YEAR 2014/15 
 
During your Child’s life at the school we may wish to take photographs of activities that involve your child.  The 
photographs may be used for displays or publications by the Local Education Board or by local newspapers. 
 
Photography or filming will only take place with the permission of the management of the school and under 
appropriate supervision.  When filming or photography is carried out by the news media, children will only be 
named if there is a particular reason to do so (e.g. they have won a prize) and will not be used nor will images 
be associated with material on issues that are sensitive. 
 
Before taking any photographs of your child, we need your permission.   
 
If you DO NOT wish your child to have their photo taken at anytime within our school environment please 
complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  If we receive no reply we assume 
that it is ok to have your child’s photo taken at school or on school trips.  You can ask to see images of your 
child held by the school.  You may withdraw your consent at any time. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
_______________  
Mr Patrick Mallon 
Principal 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

REPLY SLIP 
 

I DO NOT WISH MY CHILD______________________________ TO HAVE THEIR PHOTO TAKEN  
 

ON ANY OCCASION WITHIN THE SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
 

Signed   ___________________________________  Date  _______________________ 
PARENT/GUARDIAN 


